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 Wolman(R)

GREEN

Net Contents  4 L

END CUT PRESERVATIVE
from the wood protection experts

GUARANTEE:  Copper as Copper Naphthenate....2.35%
Bis(tri-n-butyltin)oxide....0.075%

DANGER   POISON

CORROSIVE

YOU NEED
paint brush
stir stick

rubber gloves
paint bucket

mineral spirits
drop sheet

DOMESTIC

SKIN IRRITANT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

FOR EXTERIOR USE ONLY

NOT FOR USE IN DWELLINGS

REG.NO. 15935 P.C.P ACT.

U.S.E. HICKSON PRODUCTS LTD.
Scarborough, Ontario M1E 3X6

This product validates our lifetime warranty

WOLMANIZED

WOLMAN(R) END CUT PRESERVATIVE is a penetrating toxic wood
preservative sealer and moisture repellent to protect cut ends on
WOLMANIZED(R) PRESSURE TREATED LUMBER.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: For exterior use only.  Not for use in
dwellings.  Solution is not intended to replace pressure
treatment. If field cutting or drilling of wood is unavoidable,
apply two coats as supplied by brush only. Do not spray or dip. 
Do not dilute.  Mix thoroughly and stir frequently during



application.  Wood to be treated should be clean and dry.  Allow
to dry before finishing or recoating.  Use caution, as some paint
finishes may cause bleeding.  Do not use the preservative or
treated wood where Copper Naphthenate may contaminate food, feed
or drinking water.  Do not apply to wood or fabric or any surface
where prolonged skin contact may occur.  May be used on
greenhouse and garden timbers in contact with non-food producing
plants only.  Carrier solvent must be allowed to dry before
introducing plants to prevent phytotoxicity.  For untreated wood
use WOOLMAN WOOD PRESERVATIVE.

USE LIMITATIONS:  Do not use this product as an antifoulant agent
or as a preservative for marine or fresh water structures such as
boats or wharfs.

PRECAUTIONS: Keep out or reach of children. Do not use for
treating food contact surfaces. Do not use or store near open
flame or spark.  Avoid breathing vapours.  Harmful if swallowed
or inhaled.  Wear appropriate covering and clothing when applying
this product.  Wear rubber or plastic gloves when handling
product.  Wash thoroughly after use with soap and water and
before eating or smoking.  Keep container closed when not in use. 
Avoid skin contact, may cause skin irritation.  Do not
contaminate bodies of water.  This product is toxic to fish.

FIRST AID: 

INGESTION:  If swallowed, do not induce vomiting. Call physician
or poison control centre immediately.

EYE CONTACT:  If splashed in eyes, flush with clean water for 15
minutes and contact physician.

SKIN CONTACT:  In case of skin contact, remove the product from
the skin promptly by washing with vegetable oil or hand degreaser
and than wash thoroughly with soap and water.

TOXICOLOGY:  Contains petroleum distillates and Copper
Naphthenate.  Treat as for ingestion of kerosene.

DISPOSAL AND STORAGE:  Do not reuse empty container.  Dispose of
empty container in household trash.  Store unused product out of
reach of children.  Do not store in areas subject to excessive
heat.

******************************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from



reliance upon this service. 
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